
 

 
To 

 

 
 

Jenil Shah 
[student of Computer Science and Engineering (Data Science)] 

for having secured 1st place 

in "Codwars" held 

at Newton School, Pune 

on 06th March 2025. 
 

Congratulations and best wishes Jenil.  

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                (Principal) 

 

https://www.djsce.ac.in/ug-computer-science-engineering-data-science

